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November II, 1963

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Laura:

Just a note to let you know that I have your letter and am boking 
forward to seeing the pictures which we can use in the Utah show. 
You failed to let me know what arrangements we make re fee or 
what not.

As presently planned, the Utah book will be out in October of 
1964. How does this fit into the schedule for your own volume?
I doubt, however, that we would want to use the Summer Hogan 
picture unless it could be identified somehow regionally. More 
later when I can come up for air.

Yours,

Mitchell A. Wilder 
Director
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